
EXHIBIT G: COMMUNITY SHAREHOLDER SURVEY 

 

Community Shareholder Survey 
 

In 2024, Art’s Cafe management undertook an digital survey to help guide future planning efforts. The 
results of the responses from shareholders are as follows: 
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Similar results were shown from an expanded survey of both shareholder and non-shareholder 
customers. About 34% visit at least once/week, and 79% visit at least once/month. Over half (59%) 
answered that if the café were opened on Tuesdays, it would increase visits. 

Comments from the wider survey highlighted the desire for a wider menu, but also shows that people 
from farther away enjoy visiting during the week. Another customer stated a desire for a more 
permanent display of handcrafted items that are typically only sold in December: “More side options for 
the menu or menu variety would be nice especially for events.” “I hope the expanded café will house a 
permanent display of handmade crafts available for sale to customers and the public. (Similar to Petit 
Noel but year round).” “The Café has given the Springville people a wonderful place to pursue their 
artistic passions in a very friendly, affordable, and encouraging way.” “I’m not exactly local (45 min drive 
from the northtowns) so I usually visit when there is music or another event. And I usually come 
mid-week because of conflicts with events in the Buffalo area on weekends.”  
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Customer Survey 

The results of the responses from non-shareholders are as follows: 
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